
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 20th April 2016 
 
 

 TSA has a joint stand with RICS, ICES, AGI and ICE at the GEO Business Show (24th & 
25th May at the Business Design Centre in Islington).  TSA will also be holding a 
Workshop at 11.45am on the second day of the Show on the subject of stolen equipment. 

 The results of the CSCS Cards poll have been shared with the Scheme Operators, with a 
view to meeting at GEO Business to discuss further. 

 TSA’s AGM (13th April) was well received by members, with a record attendance on the 
day.  

 Eight Membership Applications are currently being processed.   

 Membership stands at 168 companies. 

 Various seminar topics are in the pipelines for the rest of the year – including 
Marketing/IT and also breakfast meetings on NEST, succession planning and financial 
planning. 

 The date for TSA’s Conference is 9th November and will be held at the fantastic Avoncroft 
Museum on the theme of Building Surveying. 

 The Survey School Graduation Day in July will now be held at Worcester Racecourse. 

 A new, separate website for The Survey School is being designed. 

 New Client Guides are being drafted and existing ones updated.  Stats show that almost 
50% of TSA Client Guides are downloaded by Engineering Consultancies.  

 The Short Courses at The Survey School are proving to be popular as they are 
promoted.  TSA Members enjoy a 25% discount.  See the full list here: http://www.tsa-
uk.org.uk/opportunities/the-survey-school/  

 A new TSA Business Plan is being drafted. 

 TSA’s group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,200 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 1,900 followers on Twitter.  
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